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13th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Class – Christmas Nativity Sing-A-Long 

The children will soon be learning our Christmas songs and to prepare for our 

forthcoming Christmas Christingle Sing-A-Long with you. This will take place on 

Tuesday 3rd December at Charlestown Church at 4:15pm where we will start 

promptly. 

Children will need to be collected from school as per usual by their parents/ carers. 

We will then meet you at Charlestown Church where the doors will open at 4:00pm. 

Unlike our performances taking place at school, tickets are not required for this 

performance. Numbers attending the performance will be limited. Being mindful of 

our reception children, we would ask that only two adults per child attend the 

performance, so pupils are not overwhelmed by too many unfamiliar faces. Seating 

in the church is also limited, so we will have to turn away any additional adults who 

arrive. 

Children will be required to sit with their adults, they will be invited to come to the front 

during the sing-a-long. We have been talking to the children about the rules of the 

church and that it is not a place where we can run around. We are very grateful to 

the church for allowing us to host this special event where we are sure special 

memories will be made. 

Children are encouraged to wear something festive for the performance, which 

could be their favourite Christmas jumper or sparkly outfit or could even come dressed 

as a nativity character. 

We look forward to welcoming you all to Charlestown Church for an evening full of 

festive cheer. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. Evans & Mrs. Penny 

Reception Class Teachers 
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